Dear

We are glad that during the Covid-19 epidemic, Lohaslore has
provided us a viable solution for long-lasting antibacterial and
antiviral products.

The photocatalyst application to the common areas including lifts and
entrance door handles in our premises, as well as all the meeting
rooms at our headquarter was very successful. Under our recent spot
test to those coated surface (application in April 2020), the test result
is promising. All the tested surface remains clean and the tested value
are within your guaranteed value.

We hope to work with you and your company again in future and wish
your business continue success and prosperity.

Thanks.

Best regards,

Senior Technical Manager

Ml Hongkong Land

Hongkong Land (Property Management) Limited



